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Murphy Builders, Inc. will be conducting new sewer line service tie-ins starting Oct. 17. 

  

This construction will require the closure of the west bound lane of the Nizhoni Boulevard
through the construction zone.

  

The only lane open to traffic from Rudy Drive to Cliff Drive will be the far south lane for east
bound traffic only. 

  

The construction will take place at night, starting Oct. 17 and ending Oct. 19. The construction
hours will be from 8 pm to 6 am each night. 

  

Call the DePauli Engineering at (505) 863-5440 for any questions or concerns. 
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